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PANEL 1

Back to normal vision. The magical hands are floating on each 
side of Heather. She has her arms crossed over her chest as if 
to contain the pleasure. She's gasping for air, cheeks flushed, 
looking completely confused by what's happening to her. Aidan is 
visible in the background, discreetly peering into the room 
through the same door as before. 

HEATHER
(thinking)

That was so INTENSE!
(cont'd)

Like I was ACTUALLY being groped.

PANEL 2

Zoom in on Heather from neck to hips. She still has her arms 
crossed over her chest. The magical hands are floating down, one 
in the front and the other one in the back.

HEATHER
(from above panel; thinking)

Okay, so it's stopped for now.

PANEL 3

Heather heads resolutely for the door of the boudoir (where 
Aidan is NO LONGER VISIBLE). The ethereal hands are there, one 
near her crotch and the other behind her ass. Both are BALLED 
INTO FISTS except for the middle finger, which is extended. 
We're all wise as to where they're going next.

HEATHER
(thinking)

Better leave while I can.

PANEL 4

The magical hands have disappeared from view. Heather freezes 
like she's being electrocuted, one (real) hand covering her 
crotch and the other reaching for her butt. Her jaw is slack and 
her eyes half-closed from a sudden rush of inexplicable 
pleasure.
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HEATHER
(loud/explosive)

GAAH!

PANEL 5

We're back to PERV-VISION, this time with an extreme close-up of 
Heather's naked hips (so, stomach to upper thighs). The angle 
doesn't show everything, but the magical hands (which look more 
tangible in PERV-VISION) are inserting themselves between her 
legs and in her butt. We don't see the details, but it's VERY 
CLEAR what they're doing (motion lines present to emphasize 
motion).

HEATHER
(from above panel; loud/explosive)

OH LORD!!!

SFX
(near each hand)

SCHLOK SCHLOK


